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TO: Senator Kidani and Members of Education Committee 

RE:  SB 2608 

The Education Caucus of the Democratic Party supports SB2608 as it requires the Board 
of Education to conduct annual self-evaluations, report a summary of its self-evaluations 
to the legislature, and post the summary on its public website.  We have been frustrated 
by our inability to get our issues heard by the Board.  We hope self-evaluation will get 
them to improve. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

LATE
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